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Don’t Wait Until the Last Minute to Revalidate 

To prevent any lapse of your enrollment with Nevada Medicaid, please complete the revalidation application prior 

to your deadline.  Notices with the revalidation deadline are mailed to providers when they are due for 

revalidation.  Please do not wait until the deadline to submit your revalidation.   

Providers should submit their revalidation application with enough time for processing.  For example, if you are due 

to revalidate by August 31, 2016, you should submit your revalidation no later than August 18, 2016.  If your 

notice shows a due date of August 31, 2016, you need to be revalidated by that date.  By planning ahead, you 

will have time to collect all of the information and supporting documentation needed for your revalidation to be 

completed and approved. 

If the revalidation application process is not completed by the due date on the notice, the provider will be 

terminated from the Medicaid program on that date in accordance with 42 CFR 455 Subpart E.  

If the provider contract is terminated:  

 The provider will be ineligible to provide services to any Nevada Medicaid or Nevada Check Up 

recipients, including both Fee-for-Service and Managed Care Organization (MCO) enrolled recipients.  

 The provider will need to submit a new enrollment application in order to participate in Nevada Medicaid 

and Nevada Check Up. 

 


